Oakley Players Annual Report (2021-2022)

The ongoing pandemic has significantly curtailed the activities of the Oakley Players over the past year – likely more so than other community organisations, since frequent restriction changes made it impossible to schedule any productions with confidence that rehearsals could take place, let alone the performances.

We still have new ideas carried over from pre-COVID times, including a Murder Mystery play, and we anticipate a return for the traditional Revue and Pantomime productions. Our 2022 AGM will be held within the next couple of months, notice of the date and time will be published as soon as it has been finalised, and we encourage anyone interested in getting involved in any way to come along. We look forward to giving all in our community the chance to perform soon and burn off some of their pent-up creative energy.

